
 

1. Welcome Mrs. Floth welcomed parents to the meeting and shared the agenda.  
2. Brain Breaks Mr. Dirks went through the concepts of brain breaks and discussed their 

importance within the classroom. He reviewed with parents how students need to rest and 
reset their minds after engaging in academic curriculum, and how this can relate to how this 
can be applied at home as well. Mr. Dirks discussed how often these breaks are 
recommended to be utilized, and modeled examples of each. The group discussed and 
compared the need for breaks with how this relates to students versus adults. Mr. Dirks 
wrapped up the presentation by discussing the six key takeaways from the presentation 
which parents can take home with them for continued learning.  

3. Functional Life Skills Mrs. Floth walked parents through the Mickey Cox Functional Life 
Skills classes. They were able to see the intervention put into place for all of our students. 
Students were working on communication skills and shapes. Parents watched students 
communicate through their devices to participate in class conversations.  

4. Upcoming School Events Mrs. Floth reviewed the upcoming activities for Mickey Cox.  
a. 4/12 Spring Sports Awards at 2 pm. 
b. 4/16 Volunteer Coffee at 8 am.  
c. 4/19 Clovis North Track Meet  
d. 4/19 Carnival 4-8 pm.  
e. 4/26 Clovis High Track Meet  
f. 5/2 SBAC Testing Rally  
g. 5/3 Area Track Meet  
h. 5/6 SBAC testing begins 
 i. 5/6- 5/10 Teacher Appreciation Week  
j. 5/16 Spring Concert Evening 
k. 5/17 District Track Championships 
l. 5/22 Block MC Awards 
m. 5/24 Pep, Cheer, and Track Awards 
n. 5/28 4th Quarter Academic Awards  
o. 6/4 End of Year Awards  
p. 6/7 Last Day of School & talent Show  

5. Questions/Comments - none 
 6. Adjournment – Ms. Floth adjourned the meeting. 


